Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Brian Saliman [BSaliman@rcdev.org]

Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 1:51 PM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: mtrevor@sesinconline.net; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO3075

Jerry:

We have no comments on the Draft Notification of Potential Case Closure.
Thanks, and enjoy the holiday.

Brian

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2013 3:25 PM

To: DPOTTER@CI.ALAMEDA.CA.US; Brian Saliman

Cc: mtrevor@sesinconline.net; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO3075

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0003075.
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



